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Summary 
 
1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 12 October 2022 to 

scrutinise the following reports that would be considered at the Cabinet meeting 
on 17 October 2022.  
 

 Proposals for Day Opportunities for People with High Support Needs   

 Fostering Fees and Allowances 2022 

 Forge Island Final Delivery Arrangements  
 
1.2 Having reviewed the report and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 

 follows in respect of these item: - 
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Item Recommendations 
 

Proposals for Day 
Opportunities for 
People with High 
Support Needs  

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

2. That consideration is given to ensuring that any 
consultation undertaken on service design is inclusive 
and takes account of the differing needs of current and 
prospective service users /groups across the range of 
protected characteristics. 

3. That further consideration is given to mitigating the 
potential carbon impact of disposal/demolition of 
Council assets related to this scheme. 
 

Fostering Fees and 
Allowances 2022  

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

2. That an annual review of the achievements of 
Fostering Service is undertaken, including a report on 
the impact and outcomes of the changes to fostering 
fees and allowances. 
 

Forge Island Final 
Delivery 
Arrangements 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Board 
when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
 
List of Appendices Included 
None 
 
Background Papers 
None 


